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The end of the school year ended well with Spring Concerts and academic awards presentations.  I am 

finishing up end of the year reports.  McKenzi, Janell, and I are attending the PowerSchool End of Year 

Workshop Wednesday, June 4 in Bismarck.   

We hired a physical education teacher, JJ Krenzke.  We are still waiting for the decision of a 

preschool/kindergarten teacher.  We are also waiting for a final decision on our counselor.  We should 

get decisions on those positions the week of June 2-6.  Also during the week of June 2-6, we have four 

interviews scheduled with candidates from the Philippines.  There may be delayed processing of J1 

international teacher by the US Government.  We will have to see how that plays out if we hire 

international teachers. 


